
Hello family,   
       Sorry this took so long.  I will attempt to get them out in a more timely manner in the 
future.  I wanted to make sure 
 
 

                                                        All GSR's get this information: 

Please make sure you are announcing area vacancies at your group. 
They are as follows: 
 

Alternate Treasurer-----Secretary and Alternate Secretary---------Vice 
Chair---------and we are in serious need of a 
 
 

                                              Rcm and Rcm alternate!!!! 
 
 
Also the RSC that was to be held this weekend has been moved to August 9th &10th in 
Clanton.  Not sure if Rickey D will be able to go on that date. He was going to go this 
weekend to represent our area. 
 

Here is the information that needs to be voted on at your groups business 
meeting......... 
 

 Nick W nominated for Area Chair  (see qualifications at end of 
document) 

 We need RCM nominations 

 Change the PI guidelines - from anybody taking calls for phoneline must 
be at the PI subcommittee meeting -to- report to the PI chair via phone 
or email to volunteer ( workshop still required) they then can keep a call 
log and forward it to PI via the GSR. 

 
















































